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“WISCONSIN UTILITY LOCAL UNIONS EXPAND GOVERNMENT OUTREACH” 

 

The International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local Utility Unions are 

excited to add Nick Webber to their government affairs lineup. 

Webber, who currently works as a membership and business development 

representative for the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local 953 

representing utility, construction, maintenance, and manufacturing workers in 

western Wisconsin and surrounding states, will be responsible for outreach and 

advocacy efforts for utility workers in the state of Wisconsin, along with his 

current position. 

“Nick’s knowledge, energy, and relationships with working people across 

this state make him exactly who our hard-working members need 

advocating for us in the Capitol.” 

 -Nate Rasmussen, Business Manager, IBEW Local 2304 (Madison Gas & 

Electric) 

Nick has been with the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers since 2018 

and is a graduate of the University of Wisconsin-Eau Claire. He is an active 

member in the Eau Claire community, where he currently resides and goes fishing 

whenever he can. 

The International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers Local Unions 965, 2304, 953, 

and 2150 represent more than 3,500 members working for Wisconsin utilities 

including We Energies, Alliant Energy, Xcel Energy, Madison Gas and Electric, 

Dairyland Power Cooperative, and rural electric cooperatives across the state. 
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